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(b) Data papers prepared at the request of the Conference 
Committee, or on the recommendation of the Canadian Research 
Committee to be printed and used by the Conference itself.
These papers tould require more preparation, and it was felt 
that it would be wise to try and get a comparatively small 
number of goodpapers*

In both cases it was pointed out that the papers to be of 
real value mould be prepared sufficiently far in advance of the 
Conference to be available fcr circulation to the delegates before 
they leave Canada,

The Research Proper,.
The International Research Council has requested the Canadian Institute 

of Internatim al Affairs to prepare reports on the following topics:-
1, Tariff Questions
2, The Treatment of Resident Aliens,

The Chairman of the Research Committee was instructed to communicate 
with Prof, Gilbert Jackson of the University of Toronto and Prof, H.F. Angus of 
the Univerâ ty of British Columbia with a vie w to having them undertake this 
research work, If other research projects are submitted or requested, the 
Research Committee have been requested to deal with thaa.
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(3)

Papers preoared for the Kyoto Conference.
A number of these have already been published in one form or another. 

With regard to those that have not been published, the Chairman of the Research 
Committee was instructed to write the authorsof them, and inform them they 
at perfect liberty to publish them if they s> desire provided they do not 
associate them with the Canadiai Institute of International Affairs or the 
Institute of Pacific Relations.
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This is requested because a number of the 
papers were prepared for the Canadian delegates alone, and not for publication 
as Conference papers. It was recoimended that two complete sets of these 
papers be bound and kept on file, one by the Secretary of the Executive Council, 
the other by the Chairman of the Research Committee,

It was also recommended that tha Chairman of the Research Committee 
communicate with the authors of certain of the Conference papers and suggest to 
them where such papers were in the nature of preliminary studies, that they should 
go on and complete their studies and submit the complete report to the Research 
Committee before the next Conference of the Institute of Pacific Relations,

Finance.
r +u + **,waü recon™ended that up to $300 from the regular budget of the Canadian 

itute if Internatim al Affairs be placed at the disposal of the Research 
Committee a required, 
further a

If other Research projects are aibmitted and approved, 
will be made by the Executive Council as they see fit.

was ü?"æ su5g s"ted that the various Branches and individual members 
in die branches should en ourage Canadian students and graduates to deal with
topics °f interest to the peoplesof the Pacific Basin in their research work 
whenever this appeared feasible.
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